
 

 

 
 

 
FOR ST VINCENT. 

 
 
All, just a thank you note for your generous donations towards sending of 3 barrels of mainly foodstuff to 
the Layou SDA Church in St Vincent. 

 
We received donations of monies and goods which was about 70% of total cost including shipping of the 
barrels which left the UK 23/05/2021 and due to arrive in St Vincent 02/06/2021. 

 
Following are some photos showing how donations were spent. (Not all items sent included in photos and 
some items shown more than once). 

 

 
ST V I N C E N T   

Y O U R  D O N A T I O N S   



How we spent your donations 

2 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 



How we spent your donations 

3 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 



How we spent your donations 

4 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 



How we spent your donations 

5 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 



How we spent your donations 

6 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 


